
Provide Your Feedback

We are looking for your feedback and comments on the 
improvements presented at tonight’s Public Hearing

Public Hearing
November 18, 2021

FPID No.: 440274-1-22-01

Ways to comment:

Submit a comment form tonight

Mail or email comments
postmarked by February 17, 2022, to: 

Richard Oujevolk, P.E.
Florida Department of Transporta�on
P.O. Box 1249
Bartow, FL 33831
Email: Richard.Oujevolk.state.fl.us

Combee Road (State Road 659) PD&E Study 
from US 98 to North Crystal Lake Drive
Polk County, FL
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3 Visit the project website below and submit your 
comments by February 17, 2022

www.Swflroads.com/sr865/sancarlosboulevarddesign 

San Carlos Boulevard (SR 865) PD&E Study
from N. of Crescent Street to N. of Hurricane Pass Bridge
Lee County, FL

Public Hearing
February 3, 2022

FPID No.: 433762-2-32-01


